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Fédération Metis du Manitoba (MMF) Région de Winnipeg

200 avenue de la Cathédrale, Saint-Boniface, Manitoba  233-0210 poste 437 ddandena@ustboniface.mb.ca


April 29, 2004

Mr. David Chartrand

President

Manitoba Metis Federation

150 Henry Street

Winnipeg, Manitoba   R3B 0J7

Dear Mr. Chartrand:

A tradition going back to the mid 1850’s , the annual picnic, is alive and well even today.  Since that time, the Métis canadiens-français under the leadership of l’Union nationale métisse Saint-Joseph du Manitoba have met for an annual picnic at the old Lagimodière-Riel mill site.  For the last several years, it has been held at the Riel House on River Road. 

For the first time ever, the Conseil Elzéar Goulet Local of the MMF, is partnering with l’Union nationale métisse Saint-Joseph du Manitoba in hosting this event.

This event  brings together a large number of people to socialize in a friendly atmosphere.  Once again, this year, we will be serving bison burgers, soft drinks, juices, potato salad and "croquignoles".  We are celebrating Riel as the Father of Manitoba on Manitoba Day itself.

Our Local has committed a small sum from our membership fees to co-host this event. We are therefore requesting a financial contribution from the Main Office of our organisation to assist in covering the costs involved (Metis entertainers, food, etc.). You can be sure that your support would be greatly appreciated.

We thank you in advance for your kind consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

David Dandeneau

President

Conseil Elzéar Goulet Local

Cc :  Gabriel Dufault, President

Union nationale métisse Saint-Joseph du Manitoba
Comité Exécutif - 2004


Président : David Dandeneau


Vice-président : Paul Desrosiers 


Secrétaire : Andrew Carrier


Trésorière :  Christine Boulianne








